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-AND-
Board of County Commissioners 
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Acting Assistant Director 
County Administration 

CONT ACT: 407-836-5610 

SUBJECT: February 25, 2020- BCC Work Session -
Transportation Funding Initiative 

In May of 2019, Mayor Demings announced his intent to pursue a Charter 
County and Regional Transportation System Surtax as a means of funding 
comprehensive transportation solutions to address current and long-term needs 
within the County. Since that time, staff has engaged in an extensive 
community engagement effort to gain input from citizens and stakeholders 
regarding their transportation challenges and priorities. This community 
engagement effort will serve as the foundation for development of a 
comprehensive plan for investment of these potential sales tax revenues in 
transportation solutions. On February 25, staff will conduct a work session with 
the Board in order to provide an update on the current status of this 
transportation funding initiative. 

This work session· is for informational purposes only and no action is requested 
of the Board at this time. · 

CBJ/es 

c: Byron W. Brooks, AICP, County Administrator 


